Action Items

New Business

Public Hearing for 2022-2023 Budget (7:30 P.M.)

At 7:30 p.m., the Board President will declare the opening of the Budget Hearing for the
FY 2022-2023 Summit Hill School District 161 budget.

This serves as an opportunity for people in attendance to make comments regarding the
Summit Hill School District 161 FY 2022-2023 budget. The tentative budget has been on
display at the District Office. No one has come to the District Office to examine the
tentative budget.

After affording the public the opportunity to make comments during the budget hearing,
the President will ask for a motion to close the budget hearing.
Recommended Motion:

“I move that we close the budget hearing on the fiscal year 2022-2023 budget for District
161.” (Roll Call Vote)



